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 197-a QUEENSBORO BRIDGE AREA COMMITTEE 

        Phase III of Andrew Haswell Green (AHG) Park and Greenway 

 Site Visit to Former Sanitation Building on July 9, 2018 

 

Board Members in attendance: M. Barry Schneider 

Community Board Public Members: A. Scott Falk and Judith Schneider 

 

 

Site visit included: EDC, Stantec, Parks, CB8 and members of the public. 

 

Purpose of the site visit was to see the inside of the cavernous interior of the former transfer station and the south 

side of the exterior of the building where the Greenway will come into CB8. (See pictures) 

 

The 40’ path coming in on the south side of the building takes up much of what was thought could be a plaza. 

Therefore, drought tolerant greenery is probably the only solution for the rest of the space. 

 

Main problem both inside and outside was noise from FDR.  Sound barriers were recommended with some 

greenery. 

 

Painting graffiti on the exterior columns is recommended and painting the interior walls and columns minimally, 

if there is no money for other work. 

 

Questions arose about the barrier between the bike/pedestrian path and the rest of the interior.  Parks said this has 

not been worked out at this point in time. 

 

There will not be a committee meeting in July, it will be scheduled for September. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

M. Barry Schneider, Chair 197-a Committee 

 


